Year 6 Caswell caswell Bay and Bishop woods
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Adventure

Here’s what happened at our spectacular
trip to Caswell Bay and Bishops Woods

In this newsletter
you can expect:

Welcome to our newsletter, this
letter will tell you about the year
six's of Terrace Road Primary's
trip to Caswell Bay and Bishops
Woods.

Firstly, our year 6s had been
split into two separate groups,
one went to Caswell Bay and
the other went to Bishops
Woods, The fantastic events that
had occurred on that day had
been terrific for everyone,

The group of children who went
to Caswell Bay first had a
remarkable experience with the
staff, they were so kind to the
children and we thank them for
giving them a memory to
remember for the rest of their
lives. At the beach, with the staff
we played a game where there
would be rocks in a bucket and a
person would be chosen as the
sprayer would spray anyone who
tried to steal the rocks, yet the
thing is that the sprayer was
wearing a sleepingmask! So they
couldn't see! We had a great
time.

We are also had the other
group who went into Bishops
wood, they had a amazing
time! The Forest School Leader,
who's name was Tom, he was
our tourist.

The children played a game
were they would hide and the
left-over children would seek, if
they see a child they would
point it out and they would be
eliminated, however if the
hiders would see the seekers
passing they would have to
attempt to pat on their back
and they would win.

Together, we had a lovely time,
we wouldn’t be able to do this
without the anonymous donor
of £2,500, their kindness has
brightened up our lives, some
said that it was the best day
ever.
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